
Kirklees Councils response to Examiners message – 6th September 2019 

Re – New CIL Regulations: 

 

We can confirm that the Council will not be submitting any further comments/evidence in respect of 

the Examiner email of 6th September as the Councils response to the new 2019 Regulations are 

included in the MIQs along with potential modifications to the draft charging schedule to reflect the 

changes to the Regulations. 

 

Elaine Orme 

 

Planning Policy Group 
Economy and Infrastructure – Growth & Housing 

Kirklees Council 
 
 
9th September 2019 

 


